
Webster Groves Baseball Softball League 
2018 Season Registration   

 
The ONLY way to register is ONLINE at    www.wgbsl.org  

 

Registration Opens January 1, 2018  
Register before March 1

st
 to guarantee a spot.   

AFTER March 1
st
  A LATE REGISTRATION FEE OF $25 WILL APPLY, if there is still space! 

 

Come to Open House to try on all Uniforms and Meet Coordinators/Coaches 

on Saturdays February 3
rd

  & 10
th

 11:00am-2:00 pm  
at the Webster Recreation Complex  33 E. Glendale, Webster Groves, MO  63119 

 

Cost:  PreK - 2
nd

 grade: $90  / 3
rd

 – 8
th

 grade : $140 

Register in the grade player is in currently as of Jan 1st 
 

Everything is included; all you need is a glove!  WGBSL provides uniforms, team equipment, practice 

fields,  team batting cage time for 3rd Grade and above in our own batting cages at Memorial field, a 10-15 game 

season  (depending on the grade ) in May + June, plus additional games against visiting and combo teams. 

WGBSL provides free coaching clinics and other opportunities for players and coaches to learn from professional 

instructors at a VERY reasonable price. 

 

New players, teams, or half teams are welcome at any grade level.   
Join with one or a group of your friends and play on the same team together! 

 

Visiting team program: If your team plays in a different league and you are looking 

to play 6-12 additional games please contact us.  

 

Practices start March 31 / Games April 28
th

 –  June 30
th

, 2018 
 

For Webster Groves Baseball Softball League information contact: 
 

 Jerry Pinkner   pinkids@earthlink.net    314-803-8204 

  

Remember - The ONLY way to register is on line at   www.wgbsl.org     
             (Bookmark the Website) 

 We are a volunteer organization run by parents.  In addition to coaches, we need assistance both on and off the field from 

people with a wide variety of skills, including management, accounting, and web/graphics design.  Please let us know 

where you might be able to help out. 
 

The Webster Groves Baseball Softball League is a not-for-profit organization run by volunteers that provides children with a safe 
and fun environment to learn and play softball and baseball. Each player will receive a uniform consisting of a jersey, cap, and 
socks and pants. Each player needs to provide his/her own softball/baseball mitt.  
 
Practice starts in April with games played in May, June. All games are on fields in the Webster area. Your coach/manager will call 

you with your practice time and location. 

Uniforms will be available for sizing at the February 3
rd

  + 10
th

 sign-up sessions. 
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